
CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE 
 

Office of Administrative Hearings 
 

 

January 18, 2024 

 

Kennedy, Hernandez & Harrison, P.C. 

201 12th Street NW 

Albuquerque, NM 87102                  

            CASE: SOB 24-01 

 

 

NOTICE OF VACATED HEARING 
 

SEXUALLY ORIENTED BUSINESS LICENSE SUSPENSION 

IN THE MATTER OF G-12 ENTERTAINMENT, INC. 

dba KNOCKOUTS 
                                
                          

 

Notice is hereby given that the hearing before the City Hearing Officer, Stan Harada, on Wednesday, January 

24, 2024 at 2:00 p.m., has been vacated. Once a new Hearing Officer is assigned to this case, a rescheduled 

hearing notice will be sent to all interested parties. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Nichole Maher, City Hearing 

Monitor at (505) 924-3918. 

 

 

Nichole Maher                                                              
Nichole Maher 

City Hearing Monitor 

Office of Administrative Hearings 
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